
MD STUDENT ORGANIZATION ANNOUNCEMENTS &   WVU CSL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MOTW May 9, 2017 
 
REMEMBER TO RSVP ACCORDINGLY! 
 
NEW ANNOUNCEMENTS (listed alpha) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REPEAT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
RADIOLOGY CONFERENCE:  There is an opportunity for free registration to any medical student that would like to attend 
the American College of Radiology Conference 2017! The events will be held May 20-25 at the Marriott Wardman Park, 
Washington DC. Numerous sessions have been earmarked as special interest sessions for medical students. Sessions will 
provide practical tools for career development, updates on the modern day practice environment, and the opportunity 
to meet peers and potentially, future colleagues.  For more information and registration please view the attached flyer 
and website.  https://www.acr.org/Annual-Meeting/Med-Student  Please email myself (jpatter5@mix.wvu.edu) or Dr. 
Hogg (jhogg@hsc.wvu.edu) if you plan on attending, or if you have any other questions.  
 
SHAPE:  On May 15 at 12 PM in Room 1905, SHAPE will be hosting a panel of healthcare professionals and employees of 
the university to discuss issues with LGBTQ healthcare. This is a great opportunity to hear from various members of the 
LGBTQ community about their experiences both with healthcare and their experiences treating patients. Since most of 
us will be treating members of the LGBTQ population at some point, this is a great time to learn about the best ways to 
care for those patients as well as hear about some of the personal struggles that the panel members have gone 
through. RSVP Here. https://goo.gl/forms/rmwRY2UiWfdUXFmc2  Lunch will be provided! 
Questions? Contact Michael Phillips mdphillips@mix.wvu.edu 
 
STUDENT LED WELLNESS GROUP:  The student-led wellness group will be hosting a panel-type discussion on Tuesday, 
May 23 at noon in room 1905. Dr. Sarah Sofka of Internal Medicine is considered our "expert" on this topic and will be 
giving a short introduction and background. She will then facilitate a discussion/question-answer session with some 
residents and upperclass medical student(s) who have experienced it, combatted it, and/or have tips for all of us 
blossoming physicians. Please RSVP at this link: https://goo.gl/forms/c8JaFhy7LALrBBja2 
 
SURGERY INTEREST GROUP:  Please join us for our last Surgery Interest Group (SIG) meeting of the semester as we host 
neurosurgeon Dr. Robert Marsh, who will provide some insight on the field of neurosurgery and how to pursue it. Lunch 
will be provided. When: Thursday, 5/11 at noon; G-119B.  RSVP food by this Thursday (5/4)  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf3UujkdNIrcfYEHUC3w5UKmt6kW14Hyjh9yJVEIoKSZ-
XiAQ/viewform?usp=sf_link  
 
WILDERNESS MEDICINE INTEREST GROUP meeting 5/12 noon-1 room 1106 HSCN (down the dental Hallway).  Dr. 
Guilfoose will be talking about Lymes Disease.  Questions?  Michael Niemann.   
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WVU CENTER FOR SERVICE AND LEARNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Volunteer Opportunities - this link.    
 

https://iserve.wvu.edu/need/index/?age=&agency_id=&county=&onDate=&distance=&zip=&need_impact_area=&cat_id=25736&q=&allowTeams=&s=1

